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Bicycles Belong Outside

Spring Cleaning
EHS lab inspections are only two months away, 

prepare by cleaning your labs!

Now is the time to rid your labs and offices of old
chemicals, papers, and supplies. Take time to recycle
your old papers and clean up your office, also
schedule a lab clean up day with your group, it will
take no time at all!! For assistance with chemical waste
or disposing of out-of-date chemicals, please contact
EHS.

Schedule quarterly lab cleanouts as a way to maintain
the lab, update chemical inventory, and provide a safe
working environment for everyone.

As the weather begins to get warmer, please
remember to keep wearing closed-toed shoes and long
pants in the lab. The proper clothing will better protect
you against broken glass and spilled chemicals. Keep
an extra pair of sneakers and an extra pair of pants in
your office if think you might forget!

NO NO YES!

Also, make sure to wear your lab coats and safety
glasses when in the lab, their purpose is to keep you
protected. Remember, good safety is good science!

As the weather breaks and you decide to ride your bike to work, remember that all
bikes need to be kept outside on the bike racks. You should never bring a bicycle
inside and store it in a building hallway or stairwell, doing so can impede egress
during a building evacuation or emergency. Bikes located inside are subject to
UDPD removal.

Wear Lab-Appropriate Clothing
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